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NWMPHN recruiting Doctors in Secondary Schools – Victoria University and 

Keilor Downs Secondary Colleges  

 

Braybrook Secondary College Principal Kelly Panousieris (front, second from left) and Dr David Nguyen (front, far 
right) at the launch of one of the first Doctors in Secondary Schools clinics. 

 
NWMPHN is recruiting two new general practices to the Doctors in Secondary Schools program, 
ensuring a greater provision of services for young people across Melbourne's north west. 
 
The DISS program involves contracting medical staff to be located one day a week in 21 schools across 
the NWMPHN region. These services are funded by the Victorian Department of Education and Training 
and will ensure students have easy access to primary care. 
 
Expressions of interest are being sought by general practices to provide services to Victoria University 
Secondary College (Brimbank Campus) and Keilor Downs Secondary College. 
 
NWMPHN Deputy CEO Julie Borninkhof said the DISS program is integral to the work the primary 

health network does to ensure young people have access to good health care and information.  

“Usually in schools, anything overly complicated would mean students have to head to their local GP 

rather than the ‘sick bay’ and for working parents this usually means taking time off,’’ Ms Borninkhof 



   

 

said. “And while schools have responded to changing community needs by offering a much wider 

range of support services than in the past, health services haven’t always developed at the same rate. 

“The DISS program addresses this issue by providing equitable, accessible and professional primary care 
services to young people in Victorian secondary schools.” 
 
The program will provide students with easy access to primary care and will reduce the pressure on 
working families. Effective primary care also means early identification of other health issues and 
referral of students to appropriate support.  
 
To apply, visit: https://nwmphn.org.au/working-with-us/commissioning/current-tenders-and-eois/ 

 

For all enquiries: 

Ruby Selwood-Thomas 

Communications Officer 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188  

Email: ruby.selwood-thomas@nwmphn.org.au  or  newsletter@nwmphn.org.au  

Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 

 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 

in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 

endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 

loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  

Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 

are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 

in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 

Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 

our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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